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Announcement 

On changing location of Ha Noi Branch of HSBC Bank (Vietnam) Ltd. 

Dear Valued Customers, 
We would like to inform that Ha Noi Branch of HSBC Bank (Viet Nam) Ltd. has been 
officially moved to a new location from 12th April 2021, details as below: 

1. Updated location: 
 Old address: Pacific Place Building, 83B Ly Thuong Kiet, Tran Hung Dao Ward, 

Hoan Kiem District 
 New address: Tower 1, Capital Place Building, 29 Lieu Giai, Ngoc Khanh 

Ward, Ba Dinh District, Hanoi City. 
2. The schedule and business hours: 

For your convenience to perform banking transactions, we would like to notify the 
schedule and business hours of the Branch as follows: 

Until 17:00 on
09th April 2021 

Normal operations at the existing location:
Pacific Place Building, 83B Ly Thuong Kiet, Tran Hung Dao 
Ward, Hoan Kiem District 

From 08:00 on 12th 
April 2021 onward 

The Branch and ATMs will resume normal operations at 
the new location: 
Tower 1, Capital Place Building, 29 Lieu Giai, Ngoc Khanh 
Ward, Ba Dinh District, Hanoi City. 

All other details of our branch remain unchanged. 

Yours sincerely, 

HSBC Bank (Vietnam) Ltd 
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